
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

wePray (formerly the Prayer Memo) is an invitation to Indiana-Michigan Mennonite Conference Churches to 
submit prayer requests and to pray for one another. Each week, we will feature one congregation on a rotating 

schedule. Please feel free to include these in your bulletin/newsletter or verbally in your worship services. 

 

 
June 2 – 8 

Good News Community Chapel 
Contact Person: Jan Eash 

Our prayer request for Good News Community 
Chapel would be for listening hearts as we seek the 

Lord's guidance in how to use our time and 
resources. Praise Him for His abundant care in 

fellowship, meaningful prayer, and rich blessings 
from His Word! 

 
 

June 9 – 15 

Grace Chapel 
Pastor: James Nelson 

 

 
June 16 – 22 

Grand Marais Mennonite Church 
Pastor: Phil Bontrager 

 

June 23 – 29 
Hopewell Mennonite Church 

Pastor: Joel Short 
Pray that we would be attentive to the Spirit as we 

think of ways to bless the community. Pray for 
Pastor Joel Short during a sabbatical this summer. 

 
 
 
 
 

June 30 – July 6 

Hudson Lake Mennonite Church 
Pastors: Marcella Hershberger,  

Marcia Carpenter 
Please pray for our small congregation as we look 
for ways to relieve those who are overworked and 
as we reach out in the Hudson Lake area to help 

support a local children's summer camp. We praise 
God for the people who are willing to step in and 

assist where they can, and God continues to 
provide our needs.

 
 
 
 
Where there is no specific prayer request made, please pray for the congregation and pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you. 
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